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 - November Newsletter 
 

 ‘Come ye before Him and rejoice’ 
 
We are looking to prepare shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child, during the morning of the 13th 
November and would appreciate donations of children’s gifts which would fit into a shoe-box – e.g. soft 
toys, socks, tee shirts,  crayons, colouring books,  hair brushes, face cloths etc.   No sweets or chocolate, 
toy weapons, liquids, toothpaste etc. please.(see leaflets for advice) 
 
On Sunday the 28th November, the first Sunday in Advent, the service will be an ‘own arrangement’ and 
during that service we will be happy to receive gifts of new toys, books, games, toiletries etc which will be 
taken to Westleigh Methodist Primary School for them to distribute to those families who may be finding it 
difficult this Christmas. 
 
Envelopes are available each week for your offerings,which are gratefully received for the 
continuation of our work here at Hindley Green.  Your offerings should be placed on the 
collection plate at the entrance to the Worship Area, as we are advised still not to hand around 
the collection bags.   Should anyone wish to pay by bank payment weekly or monthly then 
please see Betty for details. Any tax payers who would like to Gift Aid payments – we can claim 
an extra 25% from tax relief – also see Betty for declaration form. 
 

Christmas Meal – Saturday 4th December, 2021 at 3.00 p.m.  Cost is £8.00 
Please give your name to Betty if you will be there.  Booking necessary. 
 
Coffee mornings this month – 18th November , 2nd December- 10.00 a.m – 11.30 a.m 
 
SERVICES DURING NOVEMBER 
7th November – Eileen Groves 
14TH November -Streamed service 
21st November – Revd Katharine Bland (Holy Communion) 
28th November – Own arrangements 
 
Please note that from September, Dial in Services will be streamed from the churches within the 
Circuit 


